
 

 

 

Benefiting 

Mexico’s 

Earthquake 

Victims 

 

All students and staff are invited to Dress 
Down for $1 on Friday, Sept. 29. All 

proceeds will be donated to charitable 
organizations assisting with the 

devastating earthquake. Follow your 
school’s dress down dress code. 

Support Us! 

Laveen’s District-Wide 

The Laveen Elementary School 
District will also accept donations 
from the community to support 
this cause. Please stop in your 

neighborhood school to make a 
donation 

September 29  

For more information, please visit www.laveeneld.org 

Dress Down Day 


